
 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

 

SECURITY GATEHOUSE CLOSURES, 
NEWPORT DOCKS 

 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that due to 
essential maintenance the following Security 

Gatehouses will be closed for all traffic. 
 

Newport East Gatehouse – Monday August 30th – 
Sunday September 5th 2021 

 
Newport West Gatehouse – Monday September 

6th – Friday September 10th 2021 
 

Apologies in advance for any inconvenience. 
 
 
Mark Shutt, Security and Resilience Manager, 
WASSP. 05/08/2021. 
 
 


